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Corridor EIS Archives

From: corridoreiswebmaster@anl.gov
Sent: Friday, July 07, 2006 11:49 AM
To: corridoreisarchives,
Subject: Preliminary Draft Corridor Map Comment M0050

Thank you for your comment, Kevin O'Donovan.

The comment tracking number that has been assigned to your comment is M0050.  Once the 
comment response document has been published, please refer to the comment tracking number 
to locate the response.

Comment Date: July 7, 2006  11:49:21AM CDT

Preliminary Draft Corridor Map  Comment: M0050

First Name: Kevin
Last Name: O'Donovan
Organization: Shell Oil Company
Address: 1401 Eye Street, NW, Suite 1030
City: Washington
State: DC
Zip: 20005
Country: USA
Privacy Preference: Don't withhold name or address from public record

Comment Submitted:
On behalf of Shell Oil Company, I would like to express our support for the ongoing 
development of a Programmatic Environmental Impact Statement (PEIS) to establish West-wide
Energy Corridors.  We have reviewed the recently released preliminary corridor maps and 
believe these routes are reasonable and will likely assist in permitting future projects 
to provide energy to our nation’s population.  We would also like to clarify and emphases 
a few important points as work on the PEIS begins.

· We assume the corridors will only apply to future pipelines and that there is no 
intention that any existing lines be relocated to these corridors. 
· It is important that the corridors will completely connect important hub 
centers/destinations such that there will be a continuous route. 
· The corridors should provide for crossing Native American Tribal Lands   
· If the rights of way in the corridors will not be perpetual in duration, some 
provision for renewals should be made. 
· While we understand that the corridors will be the preferred sites for new pipelines
we believe that other locations outside of the corridor system should also be able to be 
considered for approval on specific projects.

Thank you the opportunity to comment on this important matter and thank you for 
considering our views. 

Questions about submitting comments over the Web?  Contact us at:  
corridoreiswebmaster@anl.gov or call the Preliminary Draft Corridor Map Webmaster at 
(630)252-6182.


